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I am shocked and baffled that SB 210 was ever proposed and sponsored by Oregon 

lawmakers, after decades of a wildly successful voting system that should be a model 

for all states. I strongly oppose this senate bill to revoke Oregonian's long standing 

right to vote by mail. This move would undermine the accessibility and inclusivity that 

have been the hallmarks of Oregon’s electoral system for decades. Oregon has been 

a leader in implementing a universal vote-by-mail system, which has significantly 

increased voter participation and streamlined the electoral process. We should 

support policies and lawmakers who want everyone who is eligible to vote.  

 

Please follow the data and vote no on SB 210.  


